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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

 
Incident Date and Time:   October 13th – 14th, 2013   
 
Location:     Woodside Hills neighborhood, Woodside 
 
Type of Crime/Incident:   Residential/Vehicle Burglaries  
                                                       
Suspect:    Justin Ralph MITCHELL, 26 years old 
     Redwood City, CA 
     Burglary  
 
Summary:  
 
Woodside, CA-  Over the Columbus Day weekend, the Woodside Hills neighborhood in the Town of 

Woodside suffered a number of vehicle and residential burglaries.  With the assistance of the 

Redwood City Police Department, Justin Ralph Mitchell was identified as being involved in the 

burglaries.  A number of items which were taken in the burglaries were recovered from his residence 

in Redwood City.  The investigation is continuing in an effort to link Mitchell to other burglaries 

committed in Woodside and the surrounding communities. The Sheriff’s Office encourages anyone 

with information to contact Detective Dan Hoss at 650-363-4066 or the Anonymous Tip line at 1-800-

547-2700.   

 
**As of this time, Suspect Mitchell’s booking photo is not available for release.** 

 
 
 

Release Date: Oct 17, 2013 
Case #13-8862 
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